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Conference at UCSB Examines
Environmental and Resource
Economics

The 10th Occasional Workshop on Environmental and Resource Economics will take
place this month at the University of California, Santa Barbara. Made possible in part
by a grant from the Environmental Protection Agency and sponsored by UCSB's Bren
School of Environmental Science and Management, the conference will include
participants from the United States and Canada.

The two-day conference begins at 8 a.m. on Friday, March 21, in the University
Center's Corwin Pavilion and continues at 8 a.m. Saturday, March 22, in 1424 Bren
Hall. Organized by Robert Deacon, a professor of economics, and Gary Libecap, a
professor of environmental science and management at UCSB, the conference is
free and open to the public. Advance registration is requested by contacting Corbett
Grainger

at grainger@econ.ucsb.edu

"What began as a small meeting among UC researchers 15 years ago has grown into
one of the more prominent events nationwide for showcasing economic research on
environmental and natural resource policy issues," said Deacon.
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Focused on faculty members and researchers at universities, public and private
institutes, and government agencies involved in research in environmental and
natural resource economics, the program will give participants an opportunity to
share findings from their research. Individual sessions will address issues related to
economic aspects of climate change and discounting; environmental policy and
voting; common pool resources; policy on invasive species; health and the
environment; eco-labeling; and environmental policy and conservation.

For more information, including a complete program schedule, visit
www.calworkshop.org

About UC Santa Barbara

The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also
provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community
of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary
collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society.
All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we
draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the
edge of the Pacific Ocean.
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